Queen’s University and United Steelworkers, Local 2010

LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING: POSITION RE-EVALUATION

The University agrees that they will not impose a freeze on position re-evaluation during the life
of this agreement.

Dated this 13" day of April 2016

For the University: For the Union:
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Heather Shields, Chief Spokesperson Pegay, b, Chjef Spokeéperson
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